
Principal’s Report 
Dec. 3rd 

 
Info to share: 
 

• Staffing Update – Ms. Fisher is coming back as our clerical on Thursday’s 
• Identity Day – Thank you to all the parents for coming out to see all the student 

displays. I welome any feedback? 
• Volleyball – Excellent season. Girls came 2nd at their Playday, Boy came 1st at theirs! 
• Spirit of Giving – we will be collecting in 3 ways this year… 

o Hampers (money/items collected goes straight to two Colebrook families) 
o Food Drive – non-perishable items collected for the Surrey Food Bank 
o Sock collection (adult) – for our local homeless shelter 

• Band Performance/Sing Along will be on Dec. 17th @ 10:40.  All parents are welcome 
• Conferences – just a reminder to sign up at the office.  If you have concerns at any time, 

please do not wait for the conferences, please reach out to your child’s teacher. 
• Lockdown drill on Dec. 9th (just a practice) 

 
 


